
Corrigendum

Corrigendum: Conflicting information from the Food and

Drug Administration: Missed opportunity to lead

standards for safe and effective medical artificial

intelligence solutions

Tina Hernandez-Boussard, Matthew P. Lungren, and Nigam Shah

Journal of the American Medical Informatics Association, 2021,

doi: 10.1093/jamia/ocab035

The author name “Matthew P Lungren” was incorrectly given as

“Matthew P Lundgren”. “CDRH” should have been defined at its

first appearance, and incorrectly appeared in the second paragraph

as “CDHR”. These errors have been corrected online.
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